

October 1, 2016

Widowed Persons Association of California Chapter 10 PO Box 2440 Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Members:

I wanted to take a moment to recognize the Widowed Persons Association of California for your generous donations of backpacks and school supplies for the students of El Dorado County. Delivery of the supplies to the County Office by Ms. Butcher, Ms. Nerwinski, Ms. Nasson and Mr. Armstrong added a very nice personal touch!

On behalf of students, schools, and district administration, thank you supporting our programs and families.

Sincerely,

Ed Manansala, Ed.D.

County Superintendent of Schools

EM:sc